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2021 National Preparedness Month

National Preparedness Month (NPM) is
recognized each September to promote family
and community disaster planning now and
throughout the year. During NPM, we are
reminded of the importance of personal
preparedness and are encouraged to prepare
ourselves for emergencies that could impact
our homes, businesses, schools, and
communities. In coordination with the
Cuyahoga County Office of Emergency
Management, the Federal Emergency
Management Agency (FEMA), and the Ohio
Emergency Management Agency (OEMA); all
individuals, agencies, and organizations are
encouraged to better prepare for emergency
situations by participating in NPM’s weekly
themes throughout September.

Join Us for the 2021 Aging and Disability
Summit

Join the Cuyahoga County Division of Senior
and Adult services, in partnership with The
MetroHealth System and the Western Reserve
Area Agency on Aging, for the first Northeast
Ohio Aging and Disability Summit. Hear from
national and local experts speaking on topics
such as diversity and inclusion, assistive
technology, aging, public policy, gerontological
research, and workforce opportunities. The
Summit is open to aging network
professionals, caregivers, older adults across
northeast Ohio, and other interested
individuals and will take place virtually on
September 17 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

Register Today

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ei9r9qtv58f512ec&oseq=&c=&ch=
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MrKqgAVH5ws


2021 National Preparedness Month
Weekly Themes

Job Fair Coming to Central
Neighborhood September 8

Join Cuyahoga County and local partners
for a job fair on September 8 from 12:00
p.m. to 2:00 p.m. at St. Vincent Charity
Medical Center, on the lawn at Central
Ave. and E. 24th St. Participating
industries include healthcare,
manufacturing, services, construction,
and apprenticeship opportunities.
For more information, call (216) 341-
1455.

COVID and Kids: What You Need to
Know about the Delta Variant

The COVID-19 Delta variant has changed
the risks for young children. On August
31, Cuyahoga County’s Invest in Children
hosted a webinar with three local
pediatric infectious disease experts to
discuss the latest about the Delta variant
and how the risk of illness for young
children has changed over the course of
the pandemic. You can view the webinar
on the County’s YouTube channel to
learn more about the COVID-19 Delta
variant and the risks for young children
and their families. 

Watch the Recorded COVID and
Kids Webinar

RTA and Lowe's Bedford Heights
Beautifies Diversion Center Garden 

Greater Cleveland RTA, Transit Police, and
Lowe's Home Improvement in Bedford
Heights recently teamed up to beautify the
women’s garden space at the Diversion Center.
The women’s garden at the Diversion Center
now features a flower garden and a seating
area with tables and benches. A special thanks
to Greater Cleveland Transit Police Chief,
Deirdre Jones, for spearheading the creation of
this wonderful space for women at the
Diversion Center. 

Learn more about the County’s
Diversion Center

https://www.ready.gov/september
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Pf-ppXhZd4Q
https://cuyahogacounty.us/diversion
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